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Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  In
addition to the recommended changes, this draft makes a change necessitated by 1999
Wisconsin Act 9 related to a cross–reference and three technical changes that correct
errors related to the computation of the credit.  If you have any questions, please
contact me.
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